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The Lake Eunice Township board held their monthly meeting at the town hall on December 8, 2009 at 7pm   All members 
were present.  The minutes from November were approved as written by a motion from J Lightowler, 2nd by L Kohler, and it 
carried.  The treasurer’s report was approved as written by a motion from L Stockert, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried. 
 
Barry Bowers on W Lake Eunice Rd had a septic problem and needed permission to go up to the right-of-way.  L Kohler made 
a motion to approve this waiver, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried. 
 
Rick Renner was present to discuss some road problems that may interfere with the plowing.  M Reep will look at these 
things. 
 
Ron Tollefson and Willy Williams was present to discuss Maple Lodge Rd.  They are requesting we deed the old road back to 
the property owners.  M Reep will take these descriptions of warranty deeds to Pat Kenney to move forward and will let these 
property owners know what is needed to proceed.  J Lightowler made a motion that if these descriptions are good according 
to P Kenney and it does not landlock anyone then the board approves the quit claim deed of the old road to these property 
owners, 2nd by L Stockert and it carried. 
 
A letter was received from Brad Solheim regarding a road agreement for Lake Maud Trail.  M Reep will  be taking the letter 
back to him to review changes that must be made to this agreement before consideration. 
 
J Lightowler made a motion for the township to support Cormorant Watershed Board in expanding to a 5-member board, 2nd 
by L Stockert and it carried. 
 
L Stockert stated that the stop signs are getting installed at the Toybox as well as having the shoulders knocked down on the 
road to reduce the width of the road.  M Reep made a motion to accept the road with the understanding that any drainage or 
shouldering problems that may arise in the spring be corrected at the expense and by the Toybox Association, 2nd by L 
Stockert and it carried. 
 
M Reep made a suggestion that one of the Lake Eunice board members join the Audubon Fire Board.  J Lightowler will check 
into this. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn at 8:00 pm by L Kohler, 2nd by J Lightowler and it carried. 
Minutes approved on January 12, 2009.  Crystal Myers, Clerk 


